
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 5, 2008 
 

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was held with the following members present: 
Board Members Hull, Levey, Brumage, Robertson and Town Administrator Simmons. 
 
Minutes were read and approved. 
 
Treasurer’s report was as follows: $13,162.47 
 
Barry Levey gave an update on the ongoing legal battle regarding the pumping station land. And right of 
ways regarding the water line. 
 
 
No Further business to discuss meeting adjourned. 
 
 
Submitted,  
Amy Simmons 
Town Clerk 


